D-0330/ 129

COMMONWEALTH'S
EXHIBIT
#

3
g

ARCHDIOCESE OF PHILADELPHIA

SLCRETARIAT FOR CLERGY

222 Nouth Sevenieenth Street o Phifadelpiig, Pennsylvama 191131299
12151 587-4532 » Faxt215) 587.3807

CHTICE O Tiit SECRETARY

September 29, 1995

Sister Jeanette Waychert, S.S.J.
The Anodas Center

saint John Vianney Hospital

151 Woodbine Road

powningtown, PA 191135

Dear Sister Jeanette:

I acknowledge your letter which was received in my office on
september 26, 1995, concerning Father Edward Avery. I thank you
tor the update on his treatment plan.

I was sorry to read that you will be leaving Saint John
Vianney Hospital. [ take this opportunity to thank you for your
assistance to Fathar Avery and for your excellent work with the

priests of the Archdiocese. I wish you all the best in your future
endeavor.

May the Lord give you His fullest blessings.
Sincerely yours in Our Lord,

W pollam p—

Reverend William J. Lynn
Secretary for Clergy
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